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Invitation to Join the Student Advisory & Career Guidance Cell!
Dear Parents,
Indian School Sur is committed to fostering a vibrant and healthy school community. We
believe that the most effective learning environments are built on collaboration between
parents, students, and faculty. This collaborative spirit allows parents to make significant
contributions to the development of our school and ultimately, the success of our students.
In line with this philosophy, we are excited to announce the formation of a new initiative -
the Student Advisory & Career Guidance Cell. This initiative comprises of SMC members,
parents, and students, all working together to provide valuable guidance and support to our
students.
The Guidance Cell will offer a platform for interactive sessions addressing various topics
crucial for a well-rounded development.
These sessions may cover aspects such as:
o Career Guidance: Providing insights into diverse career paths and future
opportunities.
¢ Basic Internet Etiquettes: Developing responsible and safe online behaviour.
¢ Time Management Skills: Learning effective strategies to manage time efficiently.
e Study Skills and Techniques: Equipping students with valuable tools to excel in
academics.
e Communication and Public Speaking: Developing confidence and skills for effective
communication.
e Stress Management and Emotional Wellbeing: Promoting positive mental health and
coping mechanisms.
e General Hygiene: Promoting healthy habits and personal hygiene practices.

Do you have valuable experience or knowledge to share?

We encourage all interested parents to register for the Student Advisory & Career Guidance
Cell! Your participation and expertise can significantly contribute to building a supportive
environment and shaping the future success of our students.

Registration Process:

Please register your name and express your interest by clicking the following link:

We kindly request registrations by August 15, 2024. We look forward to welcoming you to
the Student Advisory & Career Guidance Cell and working together to create a thriving
learning community for our students. Please note that the target group is our students; the
parents registering for any program should be able to contribute as resource persons.

CLICKH HERE

Warm regards,
Dlﬁnivasan
Principal



https://forms.gle/2GjheyZAzuX98DhRA

